
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

June 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

World of Work Day – Friday 29th June 2018 

I am pleased to inform you that your child will be involved in a World of Work Day on Friday 29th June 
2018.  
 
As an Academy, we value the partnerships we have in place with our local business community and the 
excellent opportunities they offer our students.  This day has been designed to ensure that every student 
has access to a range of inspiring activities, including employer talks, motivational speakers and career 
related sessions.   
 
The Priory Federation of Academies Trust is committed to providing students with a programme of 
Careers Education and Guidance to help them develop the knowledge, understanding and skills they need 
to make successful choices and manage transitions in learning and work. The World of Work Day forms a 
valuable part of this programme, enabling our students to explore a range of career options. 
 
The dress code for the day is academy uniform apart from Year 7 students who will need to attend in their 
PE Kit for the day. Students will register as normal with their Form Tutor at 8.30 am.  At 9.00 am students 
will join their allocated group and attend 6 x 45 minute career related sessions throughout the day.  The 
academy day will end at the usual time of 2.30 pm. 
 
If you have any questions about this day, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

E Jorden 

 

Miss Emma Jorden 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


